Sacred Heart School
1820 Fulton Street, Falls City, Nebraska 68355
Phone: (402) 245-4151  Fax: 402-245-5217 
“A family educating heart, mind, body and spirit for this world and the next”

Dear Sacred Heart Families,

The family of Richard and Vivian Hall have established a permanent scholarship for students attending Sacred Heart School (Elementary and/or High School).

The scholarship is called the “Richard & Vivian Hall Memorial Scholarship” and will be awarded to a student or students attending Sacred Heart School.  

The scholarship is funded by the earnings from a gift from the family of Richard and Vivian Hall that has been permanently placed in the Falls City Sacred Heart Catholic School Foundation. A scholarship or scholarships totaling next year’s tuition will be awarded annually from the earnings, which will approximately cover the cost of one year of tuition to attend Sacred Heart School.
The essence of the award is to encourage and inspire students to a life of faith, discipline, and community service as modeled in the lives of Richard and Vivian Hall.   

The scholarship will be awarded on the basis of the following criteria:

· Family financial need

· Active participation in the larger Catholic community (parish & diocese)

· Community involvement

· Strong leadership qualities

· Good character

· Positive attitude

· Active participation in class and school activities

Students are asked to submit an application for the scholarship before Feb.28th
of the current school year.  

Application forms may be obtained from the School Secretary or the Guidance Counselor at Sacred Heart School.

The scholarship may be awarded to one student or to several, depending on the applications in any given year.   

The following pages are to be submitted as the application for the scholarship.  Please answer in the spaces provided, except where otherwise noted.

Thank you, good luck, and remember to pray for the Hall Family in thanksgiving for their generosity.

